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Beaufort County Treasurer’s Office  
Closing for Staff Training on May 20 

 
The Beaufort County Treasurer’s Office locations in Beaufort, Bluffton, and Hilton Head Island will be 
closed on Wednesday, May 20, 2015, for staff training.   
 
“The efficiency and technical ability of our staff is a key element of providing quality service to our 
taxpayers. Our semi-annual training, provided in-house, gives our staff the opportunity to learn and 
grow as professionals, so we can continue to provide the best service possible.  We apologize for the 
inconvenience this may cause,” said Beaufort County Treasurer-Elect and Deputy Treasurer Maria Walls. 
 
All three offices will resume normal business hours from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Thursday, May 21, 2015. 


